From: confirmation@expertinquiry.com <confirmation@expertinguiny.com:
Sent: Friday, 11 October 2024 8:10 PM

To: Rita Fernando <rita.fernando@grays.com.aus

Subject: BMW Recall - Steering Wheel - Non-affected - Ref 2E95MW42

Dear Rita Fernando,

We can confirm that your BMW WBAWX3206800B27940 is not affected by this recall therefore no further action is reguired.
Thank you for taking time to check if your vehicle was affected.

Kind regards,

Expert Inquiry | Caring counis®

On behalf of the BMW Group

Expert Inquiry is acting on behalf of BMW Group for the BMW Steering Wheel VIN Checl.
Please note this email inbox is not meonitared, if you have any questions, please contact us.



